
DON BOSCO COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING, FATORDA 

Report of Meri Mati Mera Desh Activity 

9th  to 15th August 2023 

As part of the nation wide program Meri Mati Mera Desh (MMMD), the NSS 

volunteers of Don Bosco college of Engineering planted saplings at their home 

place. The photos were uploaded on the MMMD portal. About 46 volunteers 

took part in the same. 

 

 


